
EDAWN  looking  to  honor
businesses
EDAWN — Economic Development Authority of Western Nevada — is
looking for nominations for the Existing Industry Awards.

Individuals,  companies  and  community  partners  that  have
demonstrated  solid  growth  and  expansion,  job  creation  and
increased capital expenditure will be considered.

The deadline is Aug. 23 at 5pm. Awards will be given out Oct.
3 at the Peppermill in Reno.

For more inf, contact Nancy McCormick at (775) 829.3719 or
mccormick@edawn.org.

https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/07/edawn-looking-to-honor-businesses/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2013/07/edawn-looking-to-honor-businesses/

